

Schine Student Center, Rm. 126Y 303 University Place Syracuse, N.Y. 13244

September 29, 1992

Asian Students Association Darthmouth College Hanover, NH 03755

Dear Asian Students Association President,

Enclosed is a flyer for ASIA's (Asian Students In America) Fall Break Party at Syracuse University. We welcome you and your entire student organization to attend the dance scheduled for Saturday October 17, 1992 at the Underground located in the Schine Student Center from 9:00 PM - 2:00 AM.

Before I continue let me introduce myself. My name is Nga Vu. I'm the 1992-93 President of Syracuse's ASIA club. The ASIA student group at Syracuse works to encourage and promote Asian culture, awareness, and education at S.U. I'm writing to you with the hope of establishing communication between our organizations. I feel a working relationship will be of great benefit for our constituencies and our common purpose of Asian culture awareness. I plan to create a directory of Asian organizations at universities along the East Coast so that we can learn about and from each other. I would appreciate it if you could help me by completing and returning the form I have enclosed. After the directory is compiled I will send a copy of it to all the schools listed.

If you have any ideas or suggestions please share them with us here at ASIA. I look forward to future relations with the Asian Students Association of Darthmouth College. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely

Naa Q. Vu

President of Asian Students In America (ASIA)

P.S. If you would like to speak to us about anything, our office is open Monday --Friday 8 am - 5 PM (315) 443-1533. Don't hesitate to give us a call. If you can't reach us at the office, feel free to contact me at home (315) 426-1421.